
 

 

 

NOTICE: Window Fee Increase – National 
 
 

Dear Business Partner, 
 
As we continue to see ongoing unprecedented cost increases in all aspects of our 
business, our import window facility fee will increase to $90.00 per house bill at all STG 
company owned locations effective March 7th, 2022. The increase will apply to all cargo 
picked up on March 7th and forward. 
 

In addition to this increase of the window fee in 2022, we are also in the process of 
negotiating our annual intermodal contracts with our partners.  Once these negotiations 
are finalized, an increase to our IPI rates will be announced in advance of the effective 
date in June.   

 

If you should have any questions regarding these increases, please reach out to your 
STG account manager. 


